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December 2, 2019 
 

AG Kaul Statement on Shooting at Waukesha South High School 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul issued the following statement after 

today’s shooting at Waukesha South High School: 

 

“No student should have to go through a day like the one that students at 

Waukesha South went through today. And no parent should have to go through a 

day like the one those students’ parents had today. 

 

“My thoughts are with the Waukesha community and the Waukesha School 

District. Our Office of School Safety has reached out to offer assistance to the school 

district. 

 

“A school resource officer and first responders helped prevent this event from 

potentially becoming even more tragic than it was. We thank them for their bravery 

and their service.” 
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